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Friday 22nd September 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
RE: Term 1 Parents and Carers’ Survey – September 2023 
 
With a positive start to the new year, students settled in lessons and making progress with 
their learning, I would like to invite parents and carers to give their voice to our provision 
currently at Wadham School. 
 
With that in mind, I'd be grateful if parents and carers complete this short survey - it is the 
same as the parental surveys published last year, with additional answers added (following 
your feedback!) to add "Not Applicable" to certain questions. 
 
The survey takes about 5 minutes to complete and I would be grateful for as many 
responses as possible.  
 
You can access the survey using this link here: https://forms.office.com/e/DiqvNysBL0  
 
Your views are important to me in helping shape and refine our school development plan - 
keeping our focus on the main thing: the education and well-being of the children in our 
care.  
 
The survey will remain open until 9.00am Friday 13th October.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support and I look forward to seeing as many of you as 
possible at our Meet the Tutor Evening and Careers Fair on Thursday 2nd November.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 

Richard Burgas 
Headteacher 
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